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The Independent Compensation Panel (ICP) did not meet in September 2015.  
However, ICP members have been selected for three meetings in October to 
consider Trigger Action Plans (TAPs), commencing with the most urgent ‘pre-
triggered’ buildings on 2 October. 
 
 
Other Work 
 
Consultation on Proposed Changes to the Offsite Mitigation and 
Compensation Policies 

I received no comments from local authorities on the proposed changes to the 
Exceptional Hardship Procedure and Non-statutory Off-site Mitigation and 
Compensation Policy. The new documents have now come into effect and will 
be published on The Project’s website in October, incorporating the new 
branding. 
 
Site Tour 
 
I undertook a tour of the main areas around the construction sites on 22 
September in order to gain an appreciation of the juxtaposition of the sites 
and sensitive receptors. The tour was organised by staff from Property & 
Facilities, six of whom accompanied the Independent Complaints 
Commissioner (ICC), the Exceptional Hardship Specialists and myself.  It was 
a most valuable day and I am appreciative of the staff for making this 
opportunity possible. 
 
Tideway Forum 
 
I was invited to attend the Tideway Forum on 25 September to introduce 
myself.  I summarised my professional background and provided a résumé of 
my work and that of the ICP to date. 


